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July 22, 2016

The Deputy General Manager,

BSE Ltd.

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,

Mumbai-400 001.

Scrip Code 532 477

Corporate Relationships Dept.

The Deputy General Manager,

Listing Dept.

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.
Exchange Plaza, Plot No.C/1, G Block
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),

_Mumbai-400 051.

Scrip Symbol/Series-UNIONBANK-EQ

Dear Madam/Sir,

Subject: Disclosure of Information under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015

In compliance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements)
Regulations, 2015, it is to inform that there was an attempted cyber incidence in USD Nostro
Account of the Bank. The money trail was promptly traced and movement of funds was
blocked. Resultantly, there is no loss caused to the Bank.

A cyber security forensic audit has commenced to identify, plug any gaps and strengthen the

system.

~There is no impact on the Bank’s operations. All concerned authorities have been kept

informed.

This is for your information and appropriate dissemination.

Thanking you.

@ Union Bank

of India

Yours faithfully,

Lo

(Dipak D. Sanghavi)
Company Secretary
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